
Summer fair 

If anyone is interested in holding a stall at our 

summer and has public liability insurance 

please see Miss Langley.  

If anyone can help on the day or before hand 

please contact Miss Langley ASAP and we will 

organise a meeting.  

 

House Points 

Red: 110 

Blue: 110 

Green: 170 

Yellow: 160 

Well done green team! 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Cooper 

Year 1:  Mia 

Year 2: Izzy 

Year 3: Heidi 

Year 4: Tommy 

Year 5: Daisy D 

Year 6: Ava 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Mila 

Year 2: Teddy 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 4: Mikey 

Year 5: Evie B 

 Attendance 

Attendance this week: 

Reception: 86% 

Year 1: 99% 

Year 2: 88% 

Year 3: 88% 

Year 4: 98% 

Year 5: 96% 

Year 6: 95% 

 
 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

I have this afternoon sent out information regarding the 

content of our Sex Education Program. 

There are some elements that you have the right to 

withdraw your child from. 

If you wish to withdraw your child please contact us via the 

school office. 

 

Football 

On Tuesday some of our Y6 footballers are going to St 

Peters Primary school to represent us in their first 

tournament.  

Can parents please ensure the children involved have  a 

snack and water bottle. 

 

Uniform 

From September like most other primary schools in the 

area and following advice from the LA earrings will no 

longer be allowed for school.  

Clear plastic sleepers are allowed to ensure piercings do 

not close.  

If you plan on having your child’s ear/ears pierced 

please have them done in the first week of the holidays 

or the last week of term. 

Reminder that school uniform is: 

Red polo shirt and red jumper/cardigan, grey tailored 

trousers/skirt/shorts with black shoes not trainers.  

Black cycling shorts may be worn under skirts for 

modesty but are NOT part of our uniform. 

PE kit is black shorts/jogging bottoms, white tshirt, black 

sweatshirt and black/dark trainers. The uniform bank have 

a plentiful supply if you are struggling and will open on an 

individual basis. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 26th June - Nursery (moving to Reception) Lunch 

Tuesday 27th June – Y5/6 afterschool football tournament  

Wednesday 28th June – Y3 trip to Skinningrove 

Thursday 29th June – Aladdin Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 – 

Earthbeat Center Saltburn. 

Monday 3rd July Y1 – Saltburn Visit (am) 

Wednesday 5th July Y6 Danby trip 

Friday 7th - July Reports home 

Monday 10th July – Y6 transition week 

Thursday 13th July – in school transition  

Monday 17th July – Sports day, KS1 9:30am - KS21:30 pm 

Wednesday 19th July- Y6 Leavers assembly for parents 

2pm  

Thursday 20th July – Summer Fair 1:30pm.   

Friday 21st July – School breaks up for summer holidays! 

 

 

 

 


